
 

• A message from our Service Matters volunteer organization: Please join us for our final service project of 

the school year: Park Clean Up at Kendall Park on May 1st from 3 until 4:15. Complete a permission slip 

and join us. ALL STUDENTS ARE WELCOME. See Mrs. Kimberley or Mrs. Bornancin with questions. 

 

• 8th graders...the Naperville North "Freshman Jamboree" is happening next Monday evening, from 6 to 8 

P.M., in the NNHS Contest Gym. You'll an opportunity to see all of the amazing clubs and sports that 

NNHS has to offer. That's the Freshman Jamboree, next Monday from 6 to 8 P.M. at NNHS. 

 

• Attention 8th Graders. The Deadline to order your 8th grade shirt has been extended to this TODAY!  

The shirts are navy with an orange Husky logo and has the names of all Washington 8th grade students. 

The cost of the shirt is $11. Order forms are in the main office. 
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